From: Ruth Cavanagh < rcavanagh@southrussell.com>

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 2:05 PM

To: SRV Mayor; Canton, Gerald; Cavanagh, Ruth; SRV streets; SRV fiscalofficer; SRV

adminassist

Subject: Re: Property Committee meeting

You don't often get email from rcavanagh@southrussell.com. Learn why this is important

Adjourned, 1:45 pm.

On Fri, Jun 28, 2024, 2:04 PM Ruth Cavanagh < rcavanagh@southrussell.com> wrote:

The scheduled, sunshined Property committee meeting met 6/13/2024 @ 1pm. Called to order by Cavanagh at 1:08 pm. Attendees Koons, Alder, Cavanagh, Canton.

Discussion regarding finalizing park bathroom details, colors.

Alder discussed proposed crosswalk at Park from Alderwood. Chief formerly stated to place it 10 ft. West of Alderwood for safety reasons.

Mayor discussed proposed Endowment from Judy Harvey for Butterfly garden, he will contact her for further details.

Paul Pira and Mayor in discussions about Park burn. Mayor to let Bill Timmons know of possibility, may not happen till Spring 2025.

Alder has spoken with Linda Mattern regarding cemetery veterans. He will follow up again with cemetery railing/Roby.

Corner lot plans await Reserve plan study.

Jake Overman to meet 6/17 with Alder and Mayor at Park. Three Eagle projects ongoing: Interurban, Trail names & length, Bat houses.

Parks meeting scheduled for 6/18 at Pavilion, 6:30 pm.

Masons have asked when the bench, plaque and walk will be installed along with their flag at South end of park??

Respectfully submitted, Ruth Cavanagh